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With Nevada, Utah, and Idaho able to run side by sides on roads it should be easily 

possible to implement the same rules and system to Oregon as well. It would make a 

lot of rural areas easier to navigate for people doing ranch hand work or forestry. Plus 

the convenience of just running across a street to a store 


